"I want to thank Bay Land Consulting for your recent survey of my property in Los Altos Hills
(December 12, 2008). Your crew was fast, efficient, and accurate. Finding of two of my
long-lost corner pipes basically "made my year.” The crew was also courteous in allowing
me to follow them around and ask questions as they worked, and articulate in describing what
they were doing, how, and why. I also appreciate that your prices are reasonable and
exactly as quoted. I will definitely recommend Bay Land Consulting to my friends and

associates who need any kind of survey work.

Sincerely,
Helen Cunningham
Los Altos Hills, CA 94022"



